
$2,400 - 351 Moy Avenue, Windsor
MLS® #25024754 

$2,400
5 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family

N/A, Windsor, Ontario

For lease in the heart of Olde Walkerville, this
charming 4-bedroom, 1-bath home is filled with
character and timeless details. Step inside to
find warm refinished wood trim and floors
throughout, a welcoming foyer with a cozy gas
fireplace, and a bright living room that flows
into the dining room. The spacious kitchen
includes a convenient pantry and main floor
laundry for everyday ease. Upstairs, youâ€™ll
find four comfortable bedrooms, while the
clean, dry, waterproofed basement provides
excellent storage space. Outside, a detached
garage offers even more room for storage (Not
for cars).The covered front porch, large back
deck and second storey balcony offer multiple
seating areas to relax among nature. Located
in one of Windsorâ€™s most desirable
neighbourhoods, this well-cared-for home
blends historic charm with modern
functionalityâ€”perfect for those seeking both
style and convenience. Just steps from
Riverside Dr., bus stops, and trendy
Walkerville shops and restaurants. (id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # 25024754

Price $2,400

Bedrooms 5

Bathrooms 2.00

Half Baths 1

Type Single Family



Sub-Type Freehold

Community Information

Address 351 Moy Avenue

Subdivision N/A

City Windsor

Province Ontario

Postal Code N9A2N1

Amenities

Features Rear Driveway

Parking Detached Garage

# of Garages 1

Interior

Appliances Dishwasher, Dryer, Refrigerator, Stove, Washer

Heating Natural gas Furnace

Cooling Central air conditioning

Fireplace Yes

Fireplaces Gas

# of Stories 2

Exterior

Exterior Brick

Foundation Block

Listing Details

Listing Office DEERBROOK REALTY INC.
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